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23 June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Epsom and Ewell Y6 Rounders Tournament 

 

Your child has been selected to represent the school in a Rounders Rally on Wednesday 28 June. The 

tournament is at St Martin’s (Ashley Road, Epsom KT18 7AD), with arrival at 2.30pm.  Please can your 

child be collected from the school office at 2.10pm. The scheduled finish time is approximately 

4.30pm but this is dependent on schools arriving promptly. 

 

The children will already be changed into their PE kits and will have eaten their lunch. Please ensure 

your child has plenty of water and a snack for the afternoon to keep them going.  

  

The following children have been invited to represent the school:  

 

Ava Y, Saanvi M, Amelia R, Jyo DK, Izzy C, Alfie D, Ben M, Alfie S, Felix O, Leo B, Noah F, Josh P 

  

Please click here and complete the Google Form to give permission for your child to take part and to 

indicate who will be taking and collecting them. 
 

Parents/Carers are welcome to stay and watch but please be aware that St Martin’s school day 

does not finish until 3.30pm so there are children still in lessons.  The gate will be open to let people in 

at 2.30pm so please do not arrive before then. 

  

Apologies for the short notice but we would appreciate it if the Google Form could be completed 

by Monday 26 June.  

  

Kind regards,  

  

Mr Deane-Armstrong,  

  

Year 6 Class Teacher and Opportunities and Experiences Leader of Learning  

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk  
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